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Hi Carlene,

Owen Trepanier <owen@owentrepanier.com>
Monday, February 23, 2015 9:38 AM

Carlene Smith

Seth; Marc L. Meisel (mIm@meiselholdings.com)
1220 Simonton Street

Thanks for the question regarding the entryway to the lobby (pictured below). The plans show an “apron”-type
treatment extending from the front door into the sidewalk. There is no overhead structure proposed to extend over the
sidewalk. The apron is a concrete surface treatment with no lip or elevation change relative to the sidewalk (within the
ROW), it will be a visual effect only. The permitting will occur with the other anticipated improvements to the sidewalk
area adjacent to the property and we understand ROW permits are required prior to commencing the work.
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Owen

Trepanier & Associates, Inc.

Land Planners & Development Consultants
1421 First Street, P.O. Box 2155

Key West, FL 33045-2155
Ph. 305-293-8983 / Fx. 305-293-8748
www.owentrepanier.com



